Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all of you that supported us with the Christmas Fayre. We had so many lovely donations which helped to make the Fayre a success. We raised a fantastic total of £1267.49. The money will be used to benefit all children during the next term. The school are going to arrange for an enrichment workshop for the children. More details will appear on the school newsletter.

We held our Annual General Meeting on Friday 10th December. This was an opportunity for me to step down as Chair and to resign from the Committee. There is huge support from new parents within the school and so we were able to appoint new committee members. Look out next term for your new committee members in the playground and your newsletter for upcoming events.

Thank you to all parents that ordered the Christmas cards from IQ cards. We raised a total of £111.05. If you didn't manage to order this year, look out for the forms coming next year.

On a personal note, I'd like to thank all of you for supporting me over the last 4 years. It really has been a pleasure to raise money for fun events for the children of Horn Park. I will continue to support you all in my new role of Chair of Governors.

I would like to wish you all a very happy and relaxing time over the Christmas holidays,

Christine

Outgoing chair of Parents and Friends of Horn Park Association (PFA)



Easyfundraising

Please sign up to support Horn Park on easyfundraising when you do any Christmas shopping online. Over 6000 retailers will give us a FREE donation just for going through the easyfundraising site. Download the app today and have a look. Help support us, use the link below

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/hornparkps

I'd like to thank our top
supporter Rachel C for
raising a total of £310.97
over the last 3 years. How
much could you raise?





<u>Committee members</u> <u>for Parents and Friends</u> <u>of Horn Park Primary School Association</u> (PFA)

Chair – Andrew Cheung

Sectretary - Ozge Sabrioglu

Treasurer – Esen Kocyigit

Ordinary Committee members -

Duree Bhatti

Mandy Flynn

Gemma Smith

Harjeet Dial

Helen Quinnell

Ordinary members

Keren Cornelius

Mary Ann Murray

If you are interested in becoming a committee member or helping with future events, please contact us on

<u>parentsandfriendshornparkprimary@outlook.</u> com